
In-Active Installation Section DECEMBER r>

Mr. Kalu Kalu
Alaska Department of Environmental
Conservat ion

610 University Avenue
Fairbanks, Alaska 99709-3643

Dear Mr. Kalu:

Enclosed are the Draft Phase II Remedial
Investigation/Feasibility Study, Gambell, Alaska, and
the Draft Phase II Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study,
Northeast Cape, Alaska for your technical review and comment.
Comments should be mailed to P.O. Box 898, Anchorage,
Alaska 99506-0898. Comments sent by facsimile (907) 753-5646,
will be acceptable, but should be backed-up with a mailed hard
copy for the official files. Review comments must be received by
2 January 1997.

A review conference will be held at 8:30 a.m., 10 January
1997, in Conference Room 202 of the Alaska District Offices,
Building 21-700, Elmendorf Air Force Base, Anchorage, Alaska.

Please contact Suzanne Beauchamp at (907) 753-5656 if you
have any questions.

Sincerely,

Robert B. Sanders
Engineering Manager
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This same letter has been sent to:

John Halverson,
Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation
Contaminated Site Programs/DOD
555 Cordova St.
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Guy Martin
Bering Straits Native Corporation
P.O. Box 1008
Nome, AK 99762

Julian lya, President
Savoonga Native Corporation
P.O. Box 81
Savoonga, AK 99769

George Noongwook
P.O. Box 81
Savoonga, AK 99769

Merle Apassingok,. President
Sivuqaq Corporation
P.O. Box 182
Gambell, AK 99742

The Hon. Edith Tungiyen
Mayor of Gambell
P.O. Box 189
Gambell, AK 99742

Preston Rookok
Pres. Savoonga IRA Council]
P.O. Box 120
Savoonga, AK 99769

The Hon. Jerry Wogitilin
Mayor of Savoonga
P.O. Box 40
Savoonga, AK 99769

Wayne Booshu, President
Native Village of Gambell
P.O. Box 89
Gambell, AK 99742


